
November
Newsletter

Math...
Grade 4 has been working non-stop in November
as they have learned to do various writings such
as informational text on any volcano in the world
and a cause-and-effect paper. Students also
worked in groups to make a "How-to Prepare for
Danger" poster and did an amazing job
presenting it in class in front of the whole class. 

Students are tackling
long division with
remainders and
practicing their division
and multiplication
tables. We are also
going over the rules of
divisibility.

This month Grade 4 has
been learning about
how respiratory
systems work in
different organisms like
plants. Students now
understand and can
explain the basics of
photosynthesis.

This month we were
able to learn about
Boleslaw Chrobry and
talk about the work of
monks and scribes. We
were able to practice
this by creating our
own works of art and
wax stamps.

Science...

Grade 4

History...

Language Arts...


